
 

 

 
Dear Member of PAM (Presbyterian Association of Musicians): 
 
We are inviting you to join the effort to re-energize the Mid-Atlantic Region of the Presbyterian 
Association of Musicians (PAM). We want to fulfill our mission by serving you better. But are also calling 
upon you to help in that effort. This region covers all of Virginia and North Carolina and has the largest 
membership of any region of PAM. Your expertise and passion can truly make a difference!  
 
 We are arranging a zoom meeting on Thursday, January 9 at 1:00PM (ET) to have a conversation with 
you!        
https://zoom.us/j/97559966984 
 
There are important opportunities for you to consider:  
1. We are seeking additional board officers for the Mid-Atlantic Region.  
 
2. We would like to propose Quarterly Zoom meetings—providing a platform to: 
 -share the news on upcoming events. 
 -encourage your thoughtful discussions  
 -make time for creative brainstorming   
 
3. Our goal is to develop a plan for short-term, small events or activities—-either live or online. 
 -Educational opportunities/workshops 
 -Choral, music, or worship events 
 -Face-to-face conversations with members  
 
What are you interested in? Can you lend a helping hand?  
Please join us in sharing your insights at this Zoom conversation on  

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, January 9 at 1:00PM (ET) 

https://zoom.us/j/97559966984 
 
Carol Henderson 
Co-President and Connecting Representative for PAM Mid-Atlantic Region 
 
919-602-0462 (call or text)  
carolsmusicnotes@gmail.com 

https://zoom.us/j/97559966984
https://zoom.us/j/97559966984

